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    Follow us on 
FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 
Church of Christ 
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Like and Share us on 
your Social network(s)!!  
 

Mission of the Month: 

 
Building a Foundation for Life, 

Spiritually 
It may seem obvious, but when you 
come to GLCC you are coming to a 
Christian College. As a student here, 
you will be encouraged to level up 
your faith and not let it flatline. 
Everything we do on campus is 
intended to deepen your faith. Your 
classes, weekly chapel gatherings, 
small groups, and relationships on 
campus will foster a closer walk with 
Jesus.  
 
     Great Lakes Christian College offers 
classes online and specialized 
programs for those that can’t attend in 
person; or have time for 4 years of full 
time commitment to studies. 
 

    Paul was a 1981 graduate of Great 
Lakes.  He followed an 
“Interdisciplinary” program that 
included Minors in:  Old Testament, 
New Testament, Bible Languages and 
Christian Education. 
    Deb also attended Great Lakes and 
met Paul there. 
 

Shut-Ins  
Cinda Howell 

 Tracy Desgrange  
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Remember our 

Service Personnel 
David Anderson  
Karly Hershey 
Mathew Jennings 
 
 NEXT BOARD MEETING: 
February  16th  following  
Morning Worship 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
It’s That 
Time… 
 
 
   It’s recommended to have the 
parking lot sealed every 2-3 years.  We 
had let it go much longer, which 
resulted in numerous cracks that had to 
be filled.  Thanks to God’s provision, 
we are much closer to being able to pay 
for the work to be done.  We are 
waiting on 2 estimates to come in.  The 
previous occasion we benefited from a 
grant (which will not be available this 
time around).  Pray for God to provide. 
 

LOWELL MASON PRAYER 
WALK PARK UPDATE: 

    Just a reminder that we do not 
use “General Fund” resources for 
the Prayer Walk Park.  It is 
completely funded by 
“DESIGNATED GIFTS”. 
     Next project on the agenda is 
an “Information Board” 
chronicling the ministry of Lowell 
Mason and to be placed at by the 
boardwalk at the entrance of the 
park. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


